
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is the last week before the Easter holidays in what seems a very strange term. The children (and staff!) 

have worked incredibly hard over the previous few weeks and this will be an opportunity for everyone to 

have some rest and relaxation. Obviously a few of the current lockdown measures are being eased on Mon-

day 12th April however there are still a lot or restrictions in place. It is ESSENTIAL that we are all continuing 

to follow the latest Government rules in order to ensure all the children in our school are staying safe 

through reducing the risk of covid-transmission. 

For those who are celebrating, please have a Happy Easter. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

Parent Questionnaire about Home Learning 

To make sure we continue to improve everything we are 

doing, please take some time to complete this question-

naire about our recent home learning provision: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/
viewform?usp=sf_link 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Wednesday 31st March: This is the last day of school for our Nursery children. 

               Also this will be the last day for our 6 o’clock club. 

Thursday 1st April: This is the last day for our Breakfast Club. 

Also this will be the last day for children in Years R -> Yr 6. 

School closes at 1.30pm today. 

TUESDAY 20th APRIL: School re-opens for ALL children in ALL year groups. 

Staff leaving 

As is often the case at the end of a term, we have a 

couple of members of staff leaving us. This is due to 

re-location reasons and for changes in career paths. 

We would like to wish Ms Dwelly and Ms Barnard all 

the best, thank them for all their hard work over the 

years and encourage them to visit us again soon! 
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 Our ‘Thought for next Week’ 

Next week in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Why is this an important time of year for some religions?” 

Why is Easter so important to the Christian Faith? 

What is Holi and how is it celebrated? 

Why did Jesus go to Jerusalem on Palm Sunday? 

What does Shab e Barat (Night of Forgiveness ) mean? 
  

Please spend some time this weekend talking over some of these things with your children. 

 

We’ve been getting our 

school bikes serviced and 

ready for our cycling    

lessons. 

Our Traffic Light System and  

Re-start Process 

We have ‘re-launched’ our traffic light sys-

tem and re-start process last week to sup-

port the children in their choices about 

their behaviour and learning. Please spend 

some time talking this over with your chil-

dren to check they understand what ‘good’ 

or ’green’ choices look like. Your child's 

class teacher can discuss this further with 

you if you have any questions. 

 


